
MaineDOT 

Notice of 
AN INFORMATIONAL 
PUBLIC MEETING 

IN BLUE HILL 

TO DISCUSS 
THE BLUE HILL FALLS BRIDGE 

Tuesday, AUGUST 8, 2017 
AT 6:30 P.M. 

IN THE AUDITORIUM 
OF THE BLUE HILL TOWN OFFICE 
LOCATED ON 18 UNION STREET 

Please join MaineDOT on Tuesday, August 8th at 6:30pm for an 
informational public meeting to discuss the future of the Falls Bridge 
(#5038) which carries Route 175 over the Salt Pond in Blue Hill. 

Representatives of the Maine Department of Transportation and local 
Bridge Advisory Committee are investigating rehabilitation and 
replacement options of the existing bridge and would like to hear the 
community's concerns, receive comments and answer questions from 
anyone with an interest in the project. 

The Department will present information on the existing condition of the 
Falls Bridge and identify the rehabilitation & replacement options 
currently being considered. No specific design or detailed plans will be 
presented. This meeting is an opportunity for the public to ask questions 
and provide comment for further consideration by the Department and 
Bridge Advisory Committee. 

Accommodations will be made for persons with disabilities. Auxiliary 
aids will be provided upon advanced request. 

Any inquiries regarding this project may be directed to the attention of 
Andrew Lathe, Project Manager, Maine Department of Transportation, 
Highway Program, 16 State House Station, Augusta, Maine 04333-0016. 
Telephone: (207) 441-7362. Email: andrew.w.lathe@maine.gov. 

Work Identification Number 017712.00 
Federal Aid Project Number STP-1771(200)X 

TTY Telephone (888) 516-9364 


